[image: image1]
[image: image2]Grove Academy

ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

3rd October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

It will soon be Harvest time and we will be celebrating with a Harvest Thanksgiving on Wednesday 17th October in school, this will be led by our year 3 pupils, whose parents will be able to join us in this celebration.

We would be grateful if you would send into school any food contributions by Monday 15th October, 2018.  All items will be donated to the Stoke-on-Trent branch of the Foodbank which is a nationwide organisation which offers support to families in crisis by providing emergency food supplies.

Although all suitable contributions (including tinned and packaged produce) are welcome, the Stoke-on-Trent Foodbank are in particular need of:-

· Milk (UHT)

· Milk (powdered)

· Sugar

· Fruit Juice (long life)

· Pasta Sauces

· Instant Mash Potato

Please could these items be sent into school in a basket or small (e.g. shoe) box.

Yours faithfully

Miss S Clewlow

Year 3 Lead
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